Date: _______________
Dear _________,

Please find the attached Courtesy Notice as my effort to bring peace, harmony, and clarity to what may be perceived as confusion and controversy. Please note that there are recent developments unfolding that you may not be aware of, that are changing things significantly, for the better.  
An awakening is taking place on a massive scale that we are all participating in.  Many are coming to know that a few at the top of the food chain have enabled private, for-profit corporations (some of which are masquerading as governments) to effectively enslave humanity through control of financial, government, military, judicial and law enforcement systems, and various policies/programs that affect taxation, energy advancement, food production, water safety, and basically every aspect of our lives.  You may be able to reflect on your own career to circumstances where you know this to be true as well.
The awakening is peaceful and it is for all people.  We intend peace with all who unknowingly and even knowingly contributed to the former slave system.

With regard to the enclosed Courtesy Notice, I do call your attention to the following: 
Respondent [you] are specifically advised that you are now acting personally in your job, you do not have the safety net of the former ________corporation to assist you, therefore you are personally liable for every action you take under Common Law and preserved by public policy UCC 1-103, and Universal Law. See WA DC UCC Ref Doc #2012113593. 

Please see Schedule A of the Courtesy Notice for my terms of contract with you. 

How do you avoid being invoiced for agreeing to the terms of my Courtesy Notice? You do not contact me via telephone or in writing ever again. For example in my Schedule A, ‘if’ you call me again, you will be invoiced and personally liable to pay me …………. oz of silver. 
Why am I sending you this Courtesy Notice? Am I trying to make money off of you? No. Your former employer corporation and I have no contract, no loan, due to the UCC filings by OPPT. [Specifically see True Bill: WA DC UCC Doc # 2012114776, Oct. 24, 2012]. In fact, the former corporation very likely has no legitimate loans with any of its customers; therefore you are opening yourself up to unlimited personal liability with every former alleged customer you contact for a loan payment, a loan that no longer exists. I am actually trying to help protect you from losing everything you have. 

Please do inform others about this specific situation, as well as the greater awakening that is unfolding.  What we do today will advance society.  Feel free to share this cover letter and Courtesy Notice with friends, co-workers and family. By sharing the Courtesy Notice with them, you will be doing them a service, as I am doing for you with this Courtesy Notice. (By sharing this Courtesy Notice with anyone, you will not be agreeing to a contract with me nor will I invoice you for any payment.)
Kindest Regards,

